
Meeting Minutes - August 5, 2000
The meeting called to order 10:10 AM PDT in the Crew’s Mess aboard the SS Red Oak Victory.

Attendance
Members(15): Gary Elliott, WA6KCP Charles Jackson, W6KNO

Dave Jackson, KC6SSF Jim Cardillo-Lee, KE6VGV
Ken DeBrecht, WB6NOV Delores Hembree, KG6CFS
Bill Hillendahl, KH6GJV Dan Jackson, KL7IUX
Ralph Leon, W6NGE Mark McLean, KD6AGA
Vern Orme, K6VEO Rich Secondari, K6TR
Tom Trischan, N6AVB Jim Waite, WA6EZJ
Don Waits, WD6DLR

Guests(1): Zach Hamill, KG6ABA

The July meeting minutes were reviewed and no significant changes noted.
  
• WA6KCP- Gary reported that the Museum Ships Special Event was held on July 15-16, Gary and Henry P. took 
part for the ROVARC. Most of the air time was spent on 20 mtrs SSB with some time spent on CW waiting for the 
ships operating original equipment - who were never heard. Gary was able to contact 8 of the other ships and 155 
other contacts. He used the club’s ICOM 740 and the installed vertical antenna. He was able to pass on the new web 
site address for Rosy the Riveter. <http://www.rosietheriviter.org/>
 • QSL cards for the club went to the printer, but the color change was expensive. So, Jim asked if we should have 
them printed without the change - will be done soon.
• Mark is still trying to get the two meter net started for the ROVARC.  For now he suggests that we try to get 
together following the 4Cs net on 145.11 MHz (PL=82.5). 4Cs net is on Thursdays, 7:30 pm Local. KE6VGV, Jim was 
to contact the owners of the 167.33 repeater in San Rafael and ask about its possible use - he forgot :-(
 • The ROVARC roster was sent around for review and now will be sent to the Museum.
• W6KNO asked if anyone else got a Newsletter from the Alert? No one else had.
• Also, the bank account for the ROVARC has about $1,100 and no current expenses.
• Also, that the ISDN line is coming out of the ship, to be replaced with “DSL.”
• Gary reported that there had been additional changes to the “management” of the ship restoration effort.
•  The sign for the ship to be installed on the Richmond Park sign is still in the works.
• Rod Deakman may be a source for wire for the ship antennas. KC6SSF wants to see the old ship antennas laid out, 
measured, and compared to the ship drawings.
• Name tags for members of the club is still a possibility - red and white?
• The DMV plates “W13,” which is to have a sticker of the US Merchant Marine Flag, has arrived with the Lane 
Victory sticker!
• The ship will be having a breakfast on the second Sunday of the month as a fund raiser, August and September at 
least.

The meeting was adjourned at about 11:12 AM PDT
 
The next ROVARC meeting will be 10:00 AM PST on Sept. 9, 2000 in the Officers Mess(if available).
That is the SECOND Sat!!!!

Respectfully submitted:   David Jackson,  Secretary, Red Oak Victory Amateur Radio Club
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